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The IEA to Conduct Presentation on Natural Gas Price Projections
Public and Media are Welcome to Attend

The Indiana Energy Association (IEA) will be presenting to the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission on the topic of natural gas price projections. The IEA advocates policies and promotes the general welfare of the energy industry to enhance its role in improving the economy and quality of life in Indiana.
Who: 

Indiana Energy Association


Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission
What:

Natural Gas Price Projections Presentation 

When:
Thursday, June 26, 2008 @ 10 a.m.
Where:
National City Center

101 W. Washington Street

Indianapolis, IN 46204

IURC Conference Center, Suite 220

Judicial Courtroom 222 

Why:
The natural gas market is becoming increasingly more volatile. As a result, the price of natural gas is projected to remain higher than last year’s prices. By presenting to the Commission, the IEA hopes to educate regulators and consumers alike about the factors that contribute to the price of gas and how it may impact our communities in the future. 
###

The Commission is a fact-finding body that hears evidence in cases filed before it and makes decisions based on the evidence presented in those cases. An advocate of neither the public nor the utilities, the IURC is required by state statute to make decisions that balance the interests of all parties to ensure the utilities provide adequate and reliable service at reasonable prices.
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